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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
FS2 visit to Peak Wildlife Park – Friday 7th July 
 

As part of our ‘Going Wild’ topic this term, we have arranged a visit to Peak Wildlife Park.  This will give the 
children the opportunity to see and learn about some of the amazing animals that share our planet.  We will have 
the opportunity to listen to an EYFS All About Animals talk. 
 

Children should arrive at school for the normal time of 8.40am in their school uniform (not PE kit).  As this trip will 
include outdoor activities, please ensure your child is wearing clothing appropriate for the weather and sensible 
footwear (no open-toe sandals please).  Weather dependent, it may also be sensible to apply suncream to your 
child before they arrive in school and send them with a sunhat. 
 
All children need to bring with them two drinks (no glass bottles, cans or fizzy drinks please) and a packed lunch in 
a small, named backpack.  If you would prefer school to provide a packed lunch, please email the School Office by 
Friday 23rd June admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with your child’s name and class and quoting ‘FS2 Peak Wildlife’ 
in the subject line.  We cannot receive orders after this date as correct supplies are ordered in by our School 
Kitchen to avoid waste.  Should you require a school packed lunch, please bring a small empty backpack to carry it 
in. 
 
We aim to arrive back at school, traffic permitting, for 3.30pm.  Please ensure we have your up-to-date contact 
details, should we need to contact you in the event that the anticipated arrival time is delayed. 
 
The cost of this exciting visit is £14.30 per child which can be made via our IRIS ParentMail system.  We would be 
very grateful to receive your voluntary contribution no later than Friday 23rd June.  This trip has been set up on 
ParentMail to allow donations for those who wish to pay a bit extra; please follow the simple instructions at 
checkout. 
 
We are heavily dependent upon volunteers to allow this visit to go ahead safely.  If you are able to help, please 
contact admin@markeaton.derby.sch.uk with ‘FS2 Peak Wildlife’ in the subject line quoting your child’s name and 
class.  Your child’s class teacher will contact you should your assistance be required.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Sidebottom and Miss Gaskin 
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